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Newsletter ~ Term 3, Week 1 
 
Welcome back and a very happy new year to you all.   On behalf of all the staff, I want to say a huge 
thank you for all the gifts, cards and warm wishes you gave us at the end of last term – they were 
much appreciated and we are still feasting our way through the goodies!  The children have come 
back to school looking refreshed and ready to learn their way through another busy term. 

 
We have some special theme menus coming up this 
term: 
17 Jan: Build a Burger 
5 Feb: Chinese Day 
5 March: Pancake Day (for pudding) 
26 March: Italian Day 
 
 

Please note that Thursday 17 Jan is Census Day; we would encourage all children to participate in a 
school lunch that day as the more children who are registered for lunch the more funding we get into 
school for school meals. 
 
Allergies 
Please remember to inform us if your child has any new allergies or food intolerances of which we 
need to be aware.  We have a child in school at present with a peanut allergy so we are asking that no 
food containing peanuts be brought into school.  This does not include any food that ‘may contain 
traces’. 
 
Houses of Parliament Trip 
Year 5 and 6 children need to come to school on 
Monday in smart school uniform with a coat and 
plenty of easy-to-eat-on-the-go foods and lots to 
drink.  We will be leaving school promptly in the 
morning.  It will be a long but exciting day and we 
hope to be back in Nailsea at around 8pm.  Keep 
an eye on ParentPay emails for updates. 
 

 
 

And Finally… 
 

Let our New Year's resolution be this: 

we will be there for one another as 

fellow members of humanity, in the 

finest sense of the word.  

 

Goran Persson 

 

 

We need to have copies of baptismal 
certificates for any Catholic children 
wanting to join us in the Reception 
class in September.  Please bring the 
certificate to the office by 15 January. 

Bad Weather  
A reminder of the procedures we follow if there 
is bad weather and decisions have to be made 
as to whether the school will be open, partially 
closed or closed. In the case of poor weather 
conditions, parents will be notified through: 

 the welcome message on the school 
telephone 01275 855373 

 the school website  

 ParentPay email 

 the North Somerset Council website 
www.n-somerset.gov.uk/disruption 

 local radio. 
 

 
 

Next Week 
Monday 11:  year 5 and 6 visit to 
Houses of Parliament 
Thursday 17:  Build a Burger lunch 
 

http://www.st-francis.n-somerset.sch.uk/
http://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/disruption
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